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NHJ is not eligible to offer summer food service 
programs but there may be schools in the area which 
do have free summer meal programs.  Check the 
website listed below for sites in the area or call the 
NHJ Food Service Department at 317-878-2106 for 
more information.  The 2019 free summer meal sites 
list and rules will be available on the website in May. 
 
doe.in.gov/summermeals 


